
July 5, 1988

Mr. Roger V. Meeker, Esq.
1188 Bishop street, Suite 1402
Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Mr. Meeker: \?

Ohana Dwelling Permit (OD 8~i7)
Tax Map Key 7-3-26:11:1\ ,,"~

The subject application has been reviewed by the concerned
agencies and note:

1. The subject tax map key parcel is served by an acceptable
street!

2. The subject application can meet with the State Department
of He<1\lth waste\'later treatment and disposal systems
requirements!

3. The copy of documerrc t s) received June 2, 22, 1988,
relating to subject tax map key parcel to establish title
and exhibits contained therein do not include any deed
restriction or covenant to prohibit construction of
requested ohana dwelling, and,

4. The submitted site plan denotes two off-street parking
stalls on the property.

In view of the above, by this letter, you are hereby granted
permission to construct the Ohana Dwelling, subject to the following
condition(s) :

( a) The building permit for the Ohana Dwelling shall be secured
on or before JU1'lff")1990. If the applicant and/or owner
fails to secure a~building permit within two (2) years of
the date of tliis letter, permission to construct the
subject ohana dwelling shall be deemed void. A time
extension may be granted for good cause, provided, the
permittee and/or owner applies in writing at least
forty-five (45) calendar days before the expiration of the
two (2) year period.
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(b) street parking space for two
the submitted s plan to fulf
requirement. off-street par
employed for or other use
alternative on-site parking arran,gElm'3nts •

(c) All construction drawings together with approved site plan
awn to scale submitted with the ohana dwelling building

permit application shall denote location and identify
required two (2) off-street s.

Pursuant to June 17, 1988 Department of Publ
memorandum:

"1. Building shall conform to all requirements of codes
and statutes pertaining to building construction.

"2 .. icant shall secure ar
constructing the dr

permits
connections."

ior to

(e) DV7ell penni t is subj to
r , regulations and requ ing

ted to those of the
of Public ",arks, and Health.

Please bring or attach a co~v of Pe t to
processinq the building plans and bu~ d~ng permit applicat on to
construct the ohana dwelling. Should you have any questions
regarding the above, please feel free to contact either Masa Onuma
or William Yamanoha of my staff at 961-8288.

ALBERT LONO LYJ\il\N
Planning Director

WRY: aeb

cc: Department of Health,
Chief Sanitarian

Department of Public Works
Real property Tax Division
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